
 
Parking Guide 

1. We will again provide overflow parking for the weekend.  Our shuttle van will run when the 
Cube lot is full.  It will be parked in the pick-up area in front of the rink.  A sign on the door will 
identify the shuttle. 

2. There is no parking on Oak Valley Drive and the township will ticket. 
3. Carpool or have someone drop you off, especially for Saturday practice. Expect a full lot. 
4. Arrive early, drop off your family and drive to the overflow lot if there are no spots in the lot.  

If the shuttle is at the rink tell the driver you are going to the overflow lot and he will follow 
you there.  The shuttle will leave the Ice Cube for the overflow lot approximately every 20 
minutes and will promptly return from the lot.  Shuttle service will run during competition 
hours all weekend as long as the lot at the Cube is full.   

5. To get to the overflow lot turn left out of the rink and travel 0.8 mile on Oak Valley Drive to 
the back entrance of the Oak Valley Centre on your left.  Pay attention because there is no 
sign for the Oak Valley Centre on this back entrance.  This will take you behind the strip mall 
and you will enter the parking lot at the northeast corner.  Porter overflow parking will be 
straight ahead and marked so you can easily find the correct location in the lot.  Road signs 
will be posted to guide you.    

6. Remember arrive early and be patient.  
 

 


